Republic of the Philippines
: Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITEH

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the procurement of construction supplies for the Repair
and Maintenance of various Provincial Roads and Bridges within District 2 of Davao del Norte
under bid no. B20240198 published on February 7, 2024. In a letter dated February 7, 2024,
the Provincial Engineer requested the Bids and Awards Committee for the cancellation of said
Purchase Request due to restructuring of the same separating item nos. 4,5,6 and 7. Same was
granted by the Committee during the Committee Meeting on February 8, 2024,

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 12" day of February, 2024.

ENGR. JOS% RABANOZ, MPA, EnP
Provincial Ad rato

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee
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